
St. Paul District 4-H Council 

Box 1945 

St. Paul, AB   T0A 3A0 

 

 

 

 
February 2, 2013 
 
 
 
County Council 
County of St. Paul No. 19 
5015 – 49 Avenue 
St. Paul, AB   T0A 3A4 
 
Dear Sirs: 
 
Re:  4-H District Show – June 3, 2013 
 
The St. Paul and District 4-H Members, Parents and Council would like to thank you for 
your continued support with our 4-H program.  It is this type of support from our 
community that enables the 4-H program to continue to operate successfully. 
 
Once again, we are planning our annual Show and Sale which will be held on June 3, 
2013.  We are wondering if the County is interested in sponsoring the Beef on a Bun 
supper for our members, families and buyers again this year?  We have 70 members 
who will be participating at the District level. 
 
Thank you for considering our request. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
 
 
Phyllis Corbiere 
Treasurer 
St. Paul District 4-H Council 
 
 


